
Dear Sir, 

 

I am pleased to introduce myself on this occasion and 

To work with you in developing our cooperation. 

My name is Yoichi IIDA, a director in the Japanese 

Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications. 

We are regularly in cooperation with your Authority 

And my counterpart is Mr. Parameswaran for our 

Bilateral cooperation. 

Today I would like to transfer an unofficial 

letter by two of our officials addressed to you 

in regard with the above mentioned paper. 

Please find attached the PDF copy of the letter 

From Mr. Yokota, DG of our ministry and 

Mr. Tomita, DDG of the Japanese Ministry of 

Economy, Trade and Industry. 

We humbly submit this letter as unofficial comments 

Only for the purpose of our further discussion. 

As expressed in the letter, we respect policy 

Development of your Authority and we are ready to 

Cooperate through our experiences and expertise. 

I would be very happy if you could kindly pay 

Proper attention to these comments and would 

Take them into consideration when your Authority 

Examines this matter in the near future. 

If you have any question or comments on this 

Letter or whatever, please feel free to contact 

With me at the address or number below. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yoichi IIDA 

Director for international policy coordination 

Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications 

Tel +81-3-5253-5099 

Address y.iida@soumu.go.jp 






